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Dear Parents and Carers 

Summer of Sport 

 

As a celebratory kick-off to a summer of sport, on Friday 14th June, your child will have the 
option to dress up as a country involved in the Euros or the Olympics. They will have the 
opportunity to share a few of their favourite facts about their country with their class and 
explore where it is around the world. £1 donations are welcome which will go 
towards new sports equipment for the school. More details to follow after half term! 

Maths Shed 

 

It has been another exciting week on the maths shed leader board. The group leader board 
has remained exactly the same this week! Well done to Angel for making it onto the 
individual leader board for the first time and well done to all of the winners! Have you done 
enough to become a half-termly winner? 

 

                                 Classes 

1st Place – 5W   

2nd Place – 4D  

3rd Place – 4R  

  

Individuals 

1st Place – Daniel, Year 5 

2nd Place – Hailey, Year 4 

3rd Place – Angel, Year 3 

 

(written by Mrs Smyth) 
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Spelling Shed 

 

Year 4 have continued to impress with their Spelling Shed scores this week – well done to both classes. 

 Is there another class that is up for the challenge of knocking 4R off the top spot? 

Well done to Oliver, Ayush and Maya who have all made it onto our Individual leader board this week. 

 Happy Spelling! 

 

Classes 

1st Place – 4R 

2nd Place – 4D 

3rd Place – 2C 

 

Individuals 

1st Place – Oliver, Year 4 

2nd Place – Ayush, Year 4 

3rd Place – Maya, Year 2 

 

(written by Mrs Cowling) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 Outstandings 

 

Congratulations to Alex and Emmeline in 3S who smashed into the 10 Outstandings club this week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Half Term! 
 
Have a tremendous half term and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 3rd June. 

PTFA Summer Fair 
 
Please save the date for the fair on Saturday 13th July for a wonderful family day out.  The PTFA will be sending 
out more information and recruiting Volunteers after half term. 



 

 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

House Points – Week Five 

 

 

 
Windsor 

762 

 
Arundel 

749  

 
Portchester 

654 

 
Carisbrooke 

603 

House Points – Termly Positions  

 

 

 
Windsor 

1st        

 
Arundel 

2nd         

 
Carisbrooke 

4th =             

 
Portchester 

4th =     

PTFA Quiz Night 

 

 
The PTFA Committee  

Last Friday evening saw the return of the PTFA quiz night. Nine teams battled it out but despite great efforts 
from the Unicorn Horns and two teams of teachers, congratulations has to go to Here for the Beer, who  
regained their Quiz Champion title for yet another year! Thank you to our PTFA Chair, Colleen and Mr Potter 
for some excellent quiz mastering. As well as a lot of fun, we raised a fantastic £450 from the evening, so 
many thanks to all who attended. 

Thank you to the PTFA!  

 

We would like to offer our sincere thanks the PTFA for covering the costs of the coach journeys for every class 
trip this academic year.  

This has allowed us to keep the costs down for the children’s trips, especially as coach prices have increased 
these past couple of years. Their fund-raising efforts never go unnoticed and I’m sure you will echo our 
appreciation and thanks for their help.  


